September 2015

Dear Parent / Carer

I am delighted to announce that we will be issuing the iPads to S3 pupils next week as intimated in an earlier letter. Given the size of the year group, it will be necessary to issue the devices over two separate evenings. Please choose one that suits best.

Tuesday, 22 September 4pm - 5pm approx. Wednesday, 23 September 7pm - 8pm approx.

The evenings will begin with a short presentation in the Assembly Hall to provide final details of how the system will operate. Parents/Carers and pupils will be then be divided into groups and directed to classrooms with teachers who are part of our 1:1 Digital Leaders Group. A parent/carer will be required to accompany their child.

The iPads will only be issued on receipt of the signed Home School Agreement. Many thanks to those who have returned them already, additional copies will be available at the meetings for those who need them.

It is essential that parents/carers and pupils attend the meetings as iPads will not be issued otherwise. Please contact Mrs Braisby at the school if you foresee any problems.

I look forward to welcoming you to the school.

Yours faithfully

D MacKinnon Head Teacher